
 

CPO Announcement 

State of Oklahoma 
Office of Management and Enterprise Services 

DATE: Oct. 19, 2023 

TO: All CPOs 

FROM: Office of Management and Enterprise Services 

SUBJECT: SW1041S – Software Value-Added Reseller 

CONTACT: Skyler J. Greco, CPO, 405-521-2174, email: skyler.greco@omes.ok.gov  

PURPOSE: For use by state agencies and other government entities. 

Statewide Contract: SW1041S is awarded to Softchoice for nonmandatory use for software, including 
software as a service (SaaS), maintenance and all associated activities therein. 

Note: Please verify that the software item being purchased is not available on existing mandatory 
statewide software contracts. (i.e., SW1010) 

The PeopleSoft contract for above mentioned ends in 7105. 

You may use the following link to access this contract: 

https://www.ok.gov/dcs/solicit/app/solicitationDetail.php?conID=4653 
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